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Hello   

I am a master’s student at the University of Roehampton studying the psychology of sport and exercise. 

I am conducting a research study for my dissertation and we are looking for participants to assist in this study entitled “Sport career termination: The impact upon the psychological needs of the amateur athlete from a self-determined perspective”. This will investigate the psychological impact that injuries have on amateur athletes. For the study, amateur athletes are categorised as competitive, non-elite performers who do not earn a living solely from their sport. 

Injuries are an unfortunate occurrence at all levels of sport. We are looking for individuals who have suffered an injury that has resulted in them no longer being able to carry on participating in their chosen sport and as a consequence, have had to retire from their sport. This injury should ideally have occurred within the past 2-3 years.

We are hoping that you might be willing to pass on details of the study to any athletes in your club/organisation who you feel meet the above criteria. Your willingness to assist in the study would help to contribute to understanding the impact that injury has on the amateur athlete. It is hoped that the knowledge and understanding gained from the contribution of participants will prove to be beneficial to how GP’s and sport practitioners are able to help amateur athletes who are affected by injury.   

I would greatly appreciate your help in this research. Please be assured that all individuals will remain anonymous and that at no time would any details regarding them or your club/organisation be revealed. If you know of anyone who may be interested and would like to know more information about the study, please pass on my details so they can contact me by email at the address below. Any interest at this stage will not result in any commitment to join the study.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you for your interest

Best wishes

Roger Gibbens

Researcher

University of Roehampton.

gibbensr@roehampton.ac.uk
